
 

 

Update: Branch Oceans and Coasts  
 

Following an investigation sanctioned by the Minister, the service provider “Mediate Works” made a 

number of recommendations for the Minster’ s consideration. One of those recommendations was that 

the Branch: Oceans & Coasts, should deal with issues of diversity and inclusion.  

 

The Director-General has to set up a Diversity and Inclusivity Committee to assist in driving the process. 

Members are encouraged to peruse the Terms of References (attached) which will be used by the 

Committee and give inputs. It is important that all PSA members participate in this process to ensure that 

we cover all angles and ensure that the change we aspire to, happens. 

 

Members are requested to submit their inputs to Kgomotso C. MOELA at KMoela@environment.gov.za 

for consolidation and submission by no later than 17 May 2021.  
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